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13th December 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Reward trip – Winter Wonderland, Norfolk Showground - Friday 20th December 2024  
 
Most of our Key Stage 4 students strive every day to achieve positive points and ensure their attendance remains high. 
For the Key Stage 4 students who embody these values we are organising a reward trip to Winter Wonderland, Norwich, 
on Friday 20th December 2024. I am writing to let you know that your child has been invited to join us. The purpose of 
the reward trip is to give students recognition for their efforts throughout the autumn term which will make them feel 
valued and motivate them to continue to be the best that they can be.   
 
As this trip is a reward for good behaviour and attendance, the academy will purchase entry tickets and provide coach 
travel. However, your child may wish to bring money to purchase drinks and snacks or visit one of the attractions inside 
the venue, for example the Christmas Tree Maze (£4).  Cash and card payments are accepted around the venue but not 
accepted directly on the rides.  In order to use any of the rides, students will need to purchase credits at £1.20 each to 
use on the day, most rides cost between 3 to 4 credits (£3.60 to £4.80 each). Credits or unlimited ride passes can be 
purchased either in advance online at https://winterwonderlandnorwich.com/ or from booths at the event on the 
day.  There are offers on bundles of credits for example: - 20 x credits £22 (save £2), 30 x credits £30 (save £6).  
  
Students do not have to wear school uniform but they should wrap up warm and wear suitable clothes and footwear 
for the time of year, including bringing a coat in the event of bad weather. Students can bring a packed lunch but if your 
child is in receipt of free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided. The trip takes place during the school day. We 
will travel by coach to the venue, leaving at 9.45am and returning to the academy at approximately 3pm.   

To secure your child’s place on the trip, please scan the QR code below or use the attached link and fill in the details 
required. https://forms.office.com/e/xJXFvnzVkP?origin=lprLink  The closing date for giving consent is Wednesday 
18th December. If we have not received your consent by then, we cannot take your child out of the academy and they 
will remain on site for the day following normal lessons. Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year if 
you require any further information.  

Yours faithfully 

 

C. Abrahams 

 

Mrs C. Abrahams  
Assistant Principal  

https://forms.office.com/e/xJXFvnzVkP?origin=lprLink

